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Colourful Volkswagen Beetle cars lined up

The Volkswagen Beetle Owners Club - Colombo has made arrangements to hold the 15%
Annual “Pride of Ownership” Drive on Sunday April 6™ 2014.

As in the past Drives, the Hilton Colombo has come forward to partner this event for the 10"
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year, which has become a tradition when referring to the start of the Pride of Ownership
Drive.

This been the 15" year, the Club has come-up with a grand event with the drive that will
commence from the Hilton Colombo and proceed in Parade form to the luxurious Eden Hotel
and Spa in Beruwala. The management of the Eden Hotel has ensured a fun filled day of
events and a sumptuous buffet to all the members and their guests.

The above event will be sponsored by main sponsor LOLC who have come forward to
support the activities of the Club.

The Club takes great pleasure in organising this event. As in the past drives, the Club
ensures that the members have an excellent day-out amongst the “Beetle Owning
Fraternity” and look forward to the next event.

“VW Pride of Ownership” drives for the fifteenth consecutive year | 2



